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UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 422 

KIOWA COUNTY, GREENSBURG, KANSAS 

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

DECEMBER 14, 2015 

 

The Board of Education of Unified School District No. 422, State of 

Kansas, Kiowa County, met for a regular meeting at the District 

Office, 710 S. Main Street in Greensburg.  The meeting was called 

to order by President Ki Gamble at 12:15 p.m. 

 

Ki Gamble, Paul Kendall, Rosa Spainhour, Sue Greenleaf, Tony 

Rhodes, Cory Zenger 

  

J. Wynn Fleener  

 

Darin Headrick, Brian Deterding, Randy Fulton, Cassie Kirby 

 

A motion was made by Paul Kendall and seconded by Rosa 

Spainhour to approve the agenda with one addition: 

1. Discuss Twilight Theatre billing 

Yes:  6         No:  0          PASSED 

 

A motion was made by Paul Kendall and seconded by Cory Zenger 

to approve the minutes of the regular meeting held November 23, 

2015. 

Yes:  6         No:  0          PASSED 

 

A motion was made by Sue Greenleaf and seconded by Paul Kendall 

to approve payment of December bills in the amount of $98,235.68. 

Yes:  6         No:  0          PASSED 

 

The facility usage/sound technician fees for the Twilight Theatre 

were discussed.  No action was taken. 

 

The superintendent reported on a meeting of the School Finance 

Sub-Committee.  

 

The superintendent discussed an email from the Greensburg city 

administrator pertaining to the City Land Bank. 

 

A motion was made by Sue Greenleaf and seconded by Tony 

Rhodes to approve giving staff members a Christmas bonus of $200 

(net) each. 

Yes:  6         No:  0          PASSED 
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ADJOURNMENT: 

Page Two, December 14, 2015 

 

 

Virtual school Principal Brian Deterding reported on virtual student 

progress.  Since July 1, there have been 21 graduates to-date. 

 

High school Principal Randy Fulton reported on activities and plans 

for semester finals. 

 

Superintendent Darin Headrick reported on the Kansas Association 

of School Boards Convention, and on disposal of leftover building 

materials. 

 

President Ki Gamble declared the meeting adjourned at 1:19 p.m. 
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President, Board of Education 
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Clerk, Board of Education 

 


